
 
                                    
 
 
 
 

I-90, Northwest Blvd. to Sherman Avenue, Cd’A 
Sept. 24, 2017 – Construction Update 

 
Traffic remains on the eastbound side of Interstate 90, and is still reduced to one lane in each direction. 
Work zone crossovers are in effect for I-90 westbound, on- and off- ramps at 15th Street, and the Sherman 
Avenue on-ramp. Construction continues on the westbound lanes of I-90 between 9th Street and Sherman. 
 
The work zone speed limit is reduced to 45 mph through the city of Coeur d’Alene and travel widths 
reduced to 11 feet with 15 feet of clearance.  
 
A traffic switch will occur on Sunday, September 24 at 7 p.m. for I-90 traffic, between Sherman and 9th, 
putting them in the westbound and eastbound outside lanes. By September 30, all traffic will be in standard 
configuration.  
 
Motorists are required to yield to I-90 traffic when entering the freeway! 
 
This project will resurface I-90, increase height clearances between the travel way and numerous overpasses 
that exist throughout the corridor, and improve traveler safety with new guardrail, signs, and illumination.  
 
Interstate Concrete & Asphalt, of Rathdrum, is performing this $19.8 million Idaho Transportation 
Department project. 
 

Please drive carefully and be aware of construction vehicles! 


